
 

 

15 May 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

UNDER 8s DAY– Friday 30 May 2025 
 

It is with excitement that I advise you that Under 8s Day will be held at Carbrook Campus on Friday 30 
May from 9.00am until 10.45am. Children in Prep and Stage 1 from the Carbrook Campus will be 
involved along with children from local childcare centres. This event will be held in the Cunningham 
Pavilion and grassy surrounds, in the heart of the school.   
 
Students should wear free dress, as aprons will not be worn at most activities. Play clothes that will 
withstand glue, paint, clay etc. will be most appropriate. All children should wear closed-in shoes such 
as joggers.  
 
As our teachers supervise the activities, parents will be required to help supervise the children. To 
assist us with our planning, please complete the permission form below and let us know if you are 
available to help before 22 May 2025.   
 
https://forms.office.com/r/BLnEDbLPzL 

 

On the day, you will need to bring or provide for your child: 

1. Hat and sunscreen, 
2. Morning tea and lunch, including a drink, 

 
If you would like to take your child/ren home at 10:45am, please ensure you sign them out at main 
reception. If your child is going home with another family, please provide written consent before the 
day to inform their classroom teacher.  
 
There will be a sausage sizzle available with poppers, water and treats on the day. All food must be 
pre-purchased, so please place food orders for yourself and your child together through the link 
below. 
   
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1358929 
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful day. 
  

Yours faithfully 

Zoe O’Donnell 
Head of School Community and Wellbeing – Junior School 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/BLnEDbLPzL
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1358929

